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Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

August 26, 2024

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for modifications to a previously 
approved hotel and site design at 308 W. Kilbourn Avenue, in the Milwaukee Journal- 
Sentinel Complex, for HKS Holdings.

Dear Property Owner:

This is to inform you that the above matter has been rescheduled to the October 7th Historic Preservation 
Commission meeting beginning at 3:00 in City Hall, Room 301-A. The applicant could not make the 
original September 9th meeting date. If you have questions, please contact Tim Askin of the Historic 
Preservation staff at (414) 286-5712.

Respectfully,

wc
Citv Clerk
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